----- Forwarded message -----

From: Abigail Roth <a href="mailto:abigailroth1234@gmail.com">abigailroth1234@gmail.com</a>>

Date: Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 3:05 PM

Subject: Proposed changes to the CRB ordinance

To: Public Testimony < publictestimony@newhavenct.gov >

Dear Members of the Legislation Committee,

I support the proposed changes to the Civilian Review Board (CRB) ordinance, because they will make the CRB more effective. When the CRB ordinance was enacted, the plan was to review how it was working and then make necessary changes. I appreciate the service of those on the CRB and their initiative in making these recommended changes.

Sincerely, Abigail Roth 42 Lincoln St. New Haven